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Kiss & Ride Procedures 
 

Safety is of the utmost priority to us here at HMS.  Because of this, we have 

procedures our families should follow when dropping a student off at HMS. 
 

• All student drop off must occur at the designated Kiss & Ride area located 

in the back of the building.  Students should remain in the vehicle until 

you approach the designated drop-off area.   

• Students should NOT be dropped off in the front of the building on Locust 

Street or in the side parking lot.  

• We encourage you to arrive a few minutes early.  High congestion time is 

typically 7:15-7:30.   

• When exiting the HMS campus and re-entering Locust Street traffic during 

morning drop off, right turns only may be made between 7am-8am. 

 

 
 


